
 

 

Spire | Spire STL Pipeline customer email     Dec. 16, 2022 

 

1 

UPDATE: Spire STL Pipeline and your natural gas service 

 

Dear Spire customer, 

We’re committed to providing safe, affordable and reliable natural gas to our customers, every day. And 

keeping you informed about anything that could impact your service – from routine safety inspections 

to meter upgrades – is an important part of that commitment. 

We’re very pleased to share with you that, yesterday, the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

(FERC) reissued a permanent Certificate for the Spire STL Pipeline, the pipeline that brings you – and 

all St. Louis customers – affordable, reliable energy.  

This decision ensures continued operation of the natural gas pipeline that delivers natural gas to our 

community.  

Customers in the St. Louis area currently have the lowest natural gas costs across Missouri, with the 

Spire STL Pipeline playing a huge role in helping us keep those costs affordable.  

For more information about the Spire STL Pipeline, visit: SpireEnergy.com/STL. 

Thank you for the opportunity to serve you. We look forward to continuing to bring you the essential 

energy of natural gas. 

Happy holidays to you and yours, 

 

Scott Carter 

President 

Spire Missouri 

 

https://spireenergy.com/reliable-and-affordable-natural-gas-eastern-missouri

